
Little Blossoms Newsletter 

Welcome to the summer edition of Little 
Blossoms newsletter. 

 

We hope you all have a lovely summer 

Leanne and the Little Blossoms team x 

Little Blossoms Team 

We would like to welcome: 
Danielle, Rebecca, Jenny and Jennifer 

Office 
Leanne  Nursery Manager 
Lisa  Administrator 
 
Cook:  Stuart 
 
Cleaner:  Carol 
 
Little Buds Room 
Sarah  Deputy Manager/Room Leader 
Jenny  Early years practitioner  
Rebecca   Early years practitioner 
Keri  Early years practitioner 
Mekenzie  Apprentice early year’s 
practitioner 
 
Little Climbers Room 
Gemma  Room Leader 
Jennifer  Early years practitioner 
Melissa  Apprentice early year’s practitioner 
 
Little Flowers 
Emma  Room Leader 
Vicky  Early years practitioner 
Danielle  Early years practitioner 
Joseph  Apprentice early year’s practitioner 

Dates of you Diary 

Term Dates 
Non funded dates –  Week commencing 22nd July 
   Week commencing 29th July 
   Week commencing 5th August 
   Week commencing 12th August 
   Week commencing 19th August 
   Week commencing 26th August 
If you wish your child to attend during this period that currently are not booked 
to please discuss with Leanne or Lisa. 
    
Bank holidays -   Monday 27th August 2019 
   Nursery will be closed on this Bank Holiday  
 
Early close -  Nursery will be closing at 4.00pm on Friday 7th 
June 

 
Summer Fair – Saturday 10th August. 1.00pm – 4.00pm 

Themes 
Each month in nursery we will be concentrating on specific themes and significant events, where the children will take part in a range of 
activities 
June –  Summer     July -  Road safety    August- Holidays 
 World environment day 5th          Eid 11th 

Father’s day 16th           
Activities 
Please talk to the practitioners in your child’s room to find out the exciting activities that will be available for your child, and how you can 
share these interests with your child at home. 

Parent Feedback 

We would really appreciate your feedback.  Please can we 
ask you to leave a review/feedback on the following: 
Facebook - @littleblossomsnurseryblackpool 
Instagram - littleblossomsnurseryblackpool 
Google – Little Blossoms Nursery Blackpool 

 

Brian House £50 Challenge                                                          

 

We are proud to be supporting the Brian House Children’s Hospice £50 
challenge, to raise funds for them to continue providing care for their children 
and families.  The team are busy organising many fun activities for the children 
to take part in throughout the summer. 

Sun Cream and Hats 
As we are approaching summer and the weather is 
becoming warmer, please can you ensure that your child 
brings a sun hat and sun cream, or have signed the consent 
for nursery sun cream to be applied. 
 

Christmas 
We will be closed the following dates over the Christmas period: 
Wednesday 25th December 
Thursday 26th December 
Wednesday 1st January 
Please let us know if your child will be attending nursery on any other 
days during the Christmas period of 16th December till 3rd January. 

Could parents bring in or email family pictures so we can 
create a family book in the baby room. 
 
If you have any old pots, pans or utensils to donate to the 
babies garden we would very much appreciate it. 

 


